Purchase Area Walk to Emmaus

Board Meeting Minutes

The PAWTE board met on Monday, June 16, at Benton FUMC. Present were:

Greg Carlton


Edwina Key

Karen Welch



Rick Rodriguez

Mike Wyatt

Gail Dyke

Kim Johnson


Mike Looney

Present by invitation was Chris Williams.
It was noted there were not enough members present for a quorum, so no official votes could be taken.
Greg Carlton had copies of the revised application. The applications were reviewed, with a few minor wording changes made. Greg will revise, send to Mike Looney, and Mike will email out for a vote to expedite getting the applications available to the public.
Kim Johnson provided a treasurer’s report for review.
Chris Williams reported his team formation is going well. He is waiting on some possible team members to call back. He asked about getting team manuals, and was instructed to call Cherry Pyron and schedule a time to get those.

Gail Dyke reported her team is coming along well also. Like Chris, she is waiting for some folks to call back. Edwina will get the women’s manuals and give them to Gail.  
Mike Looney noted that there are Emmaus training events scheduled on July 12 in Alabama and in August in Nashville. Several members are planning to attend the one in Nashville.
Old Business: 

Candlelight and closing for the fall walks will be at Dexter-Hardin UMC.
.
Committee Reports:

Agape’ – Rick reported no issues with agape and he is prepared to do training for the fall walks.
Gatherings/Worship – Gail Dyke reported for Diana Colson that August gathering will be at Zion’s Cause and she is awaiting confirmation from a speaker 
Literature –Edwina reported she is continuing to work with Cherry Pyron to ensure manuals stay updated. She will get the new close down instructions to Cherry to be added to manuals.
Clean-up/Breakdown – Mike Wyatt provided close down instruction from Bob and Kim Warren for the BASIC facility. These instructions will be added to the lay director, head agape, and head kitchen manuals.
New Business:
Mike Looney asked members bring names for board member nominations to the next board meeting.
The next board meeting will be July 7 at Benton FUMC.
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail Dyke

Secretary

